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FOPS would like to say a  big welcome back to all parents, carers, grandparents, students 

and staff.  We are hoping that you had an enjoyable summer even in these strange 

times. We want to say a great big thank you to everyone for their continued support for 

us and the school. We are so grateful for all your help and support, every little bit makes 

a huge difference for the children.  

FOPS would also like to welcome all the new parents, carers and children  that have 

started at the school. We hope that you have a wonderful time at Parsonage Farm. We 

are always looking for parents to join our FOPS team or simply volunteer at our events. If 

you are interested in joining us or volunteering at future events please get in touch via 

our Facebook page or email us (see below) 

The School have now purchased 15 ‘all in One’ computers with touch 

screens and inbuilt speakers with some of the money raised by FOPS. 

Thank you to everyone for helping us to raise the money so that these 

could be purchased 

for the children to 

enjoy. 
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COMING SOON Other ways to support FOPS 

COMMUNITY LOTTERY 

We are part of  

the Rushmoor             

Community 

Lottery 

www.rushmoorlottery.co.uk/

suport/friends-of-parsonage-

school This is a community 

lottery run by Rushmoor Bor-

ough Council. It directly sup-

ports local causes and commu-

nity initiatives. Play the lottery, 

support our school - it’s that 

simple. Tickets cost just £1 a 

week and you have a 1 in 50 

chance to win a prize, with a 

top prize of £25,000. That’s a 

better chance of winning than 

the National Lottery or the 

We are registered with easyfundraising, 

which means you can help us for FREE. Over 

4,000 shops and sites will donate to us when 

you use easyfundraising to shop with them – 

at no extra cost to yourself! All you need to 

do is sign up and remember to use easyfund-

raising whenever you shop online. It’s easy 

and completely FREE! These donations really 

mount up, so please sign up to support us 

at: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

causes/foparsonageschool/ 

We have an account with Stampatastic . Just 

log in and using the link below and this will 

earn the school some money: https://

stamptastic.co.uk/pages/school-

welcome#a_aid=5b3a7eee8a0be  

We have also signed 

up as charity on Smile 

through Amazon. So 

whilst you make all 

those purchases 

through Amazon you 

could be making the school money. Please 

use the link below to add FOPs as your given 

charity. 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1110755-0  

Also any unwanted clothing donated in the 

clothing bin in the parents car park earns the 

school money. So please do continue to the 

fill the clothing bank up. 
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COMING SOON-  FOPS are planning  

some events  for this autumn term and 

leading into Christmas.. Please look out 

for communication from us  for more 

details.  
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